
Descriptive Summary-Proposed Dissolution Plan 

Town of Elba Fire Protection District No. 1 
 
 

The Town Board of the Town of Elba is considering the proposed dissolution of the 
Town of Elba Fire Protection District No. 1, established for the taxation and funding of 
fire protection contract within the Town of Elba Fire Protection District No. 1. 
 
The proposed dissolution would take place upon the formation of the Elba Joint Fire 
District and the formation of such Fire District is a condition precedent to the dissolution 
of the Town of Elba Fire Protection District No. 1. 
 
There is no expected fiscal expense to the dissolution other than the associated legal, 
publication and filing fees, if any. 
 
The Proposed Dissolution Plan addresses each of the requirements of General 
Municipal Law section 774 and may be examined in full at the Office of the Town Clerk, 
Town of Elba Town Hall, 7 Maple Avenue, Elba, New York 14058 during normal 
business hours, in addition to being posted on the Town of Elba website: 
www.elbanewyork.com  
 

 
Dated:  June 9, 2016   TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF ELBA 
 


